
The team that serves you just got bigger!

Getting help will be easier Improved SSP When to expect changes

Stay Informed

Questions?

Human Service Zones are teaming up to 
serve you better and faster.

What this means for you:

There will be one phone 
number you can call state-wide 

to speak to an expert about 
your application or case.

We’re Still Here

You and your family are important to us.

Experts are still here to answer your 
questions and support you.

You will still have local office support.

You will see changes 
across the state between 
now and February 2023.

A web page has been set 
up to share information as 
this develops.

Contact your local Human Service Zone Office.

FEB

The self-service portal is 
being upgraded to be more 

user and mobile friendly.


